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CHANGE OF DATE OF BOARD MEETING

Reference is made to the announcement of China Southern Airlines Company Limited (the 
“Company”) dated 28 July 2011 in relation to the notice of board meeting of the Company.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company announces that the board meeting scheduled to 
be held on Monday, 29 August 2011 for the purpose of considering and approving, inter alia, the 
interim results of the Company for the six months ended 30 June 2011 and the payment of an interim 
dividend (if any) will be changed to Thursday, 25 August 2011.
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Joint Company Secretaries
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